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Submission: "I am deplored at the decision to reduce the feed-in tariff to all solar power
contributors. Had it not been for the high response by households installing

solar panels on their rooves, the Qld energy companies would have collapsed.

Because of the uptake in solar production, the power companies are now being
provided with cost free energy. Yet, they are charging as much as 53.01 cents

per kilowatt for usage. This is totally unfair as an equitable payment to solar

suppliers should be around twenty to twenty five cents per kilowatt, NOT THE
CRIMINAL REDUCTION TO 8 - 9 CENTS PER KILOWATT AS SUGESSTED."





